

THE ZOMBIE APOCALYPSE has begun at Oneida! Join us for a fabulous and a spooktacular Halloween Party Weekend! The fun kicks off with two nights of dancing where costumes and creativity shine on the dance floor. Take a ride on our festive hayride and soak in the Halloween spirit, then enjoy a variety of activities planned to keep the excitement going all weekend long. From spooky fun to unforgettable memories, this is the place to celebrate Halloween with friends old and new-don't miss it!

Pick up your ballots & VOTE for Camp Awards



Next

WEEKEND SCHEDULE

Friday

10 pm-2 am Campfire & Dancing

Saturday

10 pm-Hayride @ Disco

10pm-2 am Campfire & Dancing



Shot Stations needed for Halloween Weekend Hayride Thanks to Jeremy and Farmer Jeff



OLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR THANKSGIVING WEEKEND
(please contact office)

THANKSGIVING & CLOSING WEEKE<mark>ND</mark>

Next weekend marks Thanksgiving Weekend at Camp Oneida, the final and most heartfelt gathering of the season. As autumn's golden leaves carpet the ground and the crisp air hints at winter's approach, campers will come together one last time to celebrate friendship, gratitude, and the memories made throughout the year. As the season closes, we'll raise a toast to new beginnings, looking ahead to the adventures that await when the camp reopens next year. Camp awards will be presented to the best in various categories!. Thanksgiving at Camp Oneida is more than just a farewell — it's a celebration of community, connection, and the warmth that carries us through the winter until we meet again.

LAST Week





Campground & Lodge was pure energy from start to finish! The Bear community and allies came together for a wild weekend of beer, hot beats, and even hotter men. From steamy nights of music and dancing to days filled with laughter, food, and plenty of flirting. The Bear community and allies gathered at Oneida Campground & Lodge for an unforgettable Oktoberfest weekend! Guests embraced their inner bear and enjoyed a vibrant celebration full of camaraderie, laughter, and connection. It truly was a one-of-a-kind event that left lasting memories for all who attended.



MORE ANNOUNCEMENTS

CLOSING TIPS



Seasonals, here are a few tips for closing your campsite for the season.

- Unplug any outdoor lights
- Unplug your camper or turn the power off to your cabin
- Turn off your water spicket and unhook the garden hose from both the camper/cabin and drain the hose, connect the hose together and store it away for winter.
- If you have an on demand water heater, take it down, home and store it in a warm place for the winter, this prevents freezing and damage.
- Add fuel stabilizer to your golf cart, run the gas as low as possible.
- Unhook the battery terminals on your golf cart and camper.
- Dryer sheets, moth balls or peppermint soaked cotton balls in cups throughout your camper or cabin can help to keep rodents away.
- Some cover their campers and some don't, that is your choice.
- Turn your propane tanks off for the winter.
- Lastly if you have a camper, make sure it is wintered so your pipes don't freeze over winter. Call the office for more info and pricing on who can help with that.

FOR WINTERIZATION SERVICES, CONTACT CORY SMITH

NEXT WEEK

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Cafe Hours

Chef Wendy is back for Halloween Weekend

Open for Late night: Friday & Saturday 12-2 am Saturday Breakfast & Dinner

Pick up your ballots at the Office and VOTE for Camp Awards

We are taking donations for the traveling bar

Broadway New Electric Station

<u>If you are interested in your own electric service,</u> <u>please contact Stephen Gilpin , Dave Sauro or</u>

Main Office

10/18 THANKSGIVING/CLOSING WKNd

Camp Oneida

Please Inquire at the Office

FOR WINTERIZATION SERVICES
PLEASE CONTACT CORY SMITH
570 767 0276

ATTENTION: IF
IT'S BURNABLE,
IT DOES NOT GO
INTO
DUMPSTER

Maintenance Team is available to work on Seasonal Sites during Campslow time.

about available sites for sale

If you borrowed tool, ladder etc Please return all tools to Stephen

Dogs Must be leashed and cleaned up after

Important Information

- Anyone interested in buying a brick to form our commemorative walkway, order forms are in the office.
- If throwing out a mattress please advise the office so it can be brought to the fire pit and burned. Also, if throwing out large items, please DO NOT put in the dumpsters but put off to the side neatly

SUBMISSIONS TO THE RAG
Want to make an announcement?
Email your submission:

oneidacampgroundandlodge@gmail.com by Sunday evening.



OFFICE HOURS

Thursday 2 pm-5 pm Friday 10 am-11 pm Saturday 11 am-6 pm Sunday 10 am to 2 pm